
 

 

Early Start Enrolment  

 

Applications for places in the academic year 2019-

20 take place in the school hall. 

Mon 28th January – Fri 1st February 

From 9:10-10:00am  

 

To be eligible for Early Start a child must be 3yrs 

on the 1st September 2019 and less than 4 years 7 

months.  

For further information on what you need to bring 

on the day please see www.scoilnanonagle.ie 

 

Do This in Memory Mass 
 

The next ‘Do this in Memory’ Mass for 2nd class 

children preparing for Holy Communion is on 

Sunday January 27th at 10:30am.   

 

Zeeko Academy Internet Safety  Seminar 

Specialists 
A training seminar on Internet safety for parents 

will take place. 

 When?   Tuesday 29th of  January  

 Where?  Scoil Talbot Senior School hall   

 Time?    9.15 a.m. 

 

Lá Gaeilge ( Irish day) 

[  
To promote the use of the Irish language in Scoil 

Nano Nagle, we are going to have a “Lá Gaeilge” 

on the last Friday of every month. Friday 25th 

January is our first Lá Gaeilge [ law gwail geh] 

Is féidir linn! 
( Yes, we can! )   [ iss fayder ling!] 

 

 

Junior Infant Enrolment  

 

Applications for places in the academic year 2019-

20 take place in the school hall. 

Mon. 28th January – Fri . 1st February 

From 9:10-10:00am  

 

To be eligible for Junior Infants a child must be 

4yrs on the 1st September 2019. 

For further information on what you need to bring 

on the day please see www.scoilnanonagle.ie 

 

 

Super Troopers Fitness Programme 

 

 
 

These are the Super Troopers activities for this 

week:  

Week 2 p.8 Journal 

 Monday: Elephant’s Breath p.50 

(instructions) 

 Tuesday: Stepping Stones p.54 

 Wednesday: Basket Balls p.49 

 Thursday: Laya 5 Exercise p.51 

 Weekend: Tidy to the Beat! (Pop on 

some music while you tidy) 

 

We have a skipping workshop for 1st & 2nd 

classes this Friday  January 25th too! 

We ask the children to wear their tracksuit 

& runners on Friday please.  

  

16th  January 2019 

  

23rd January  2019 
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Early Start Quality Time 
 

Friday 25th of January.  AM -10.45-11.30.  

PM Group 1.45-2.30 

 

Early Start Library Visit 

 
On Wednesday 16th of January Early Start pupils 

were treated to a fantastic story time from Mags and 

Aoife from Clondalkin library who were delighted  

with the reaction, interest and enthusiasm from all 

the girls and boys in Early Start. As a follow up,  

Early Start will visit Clondalkin library on Monday 

25th February.     AM group at 10.00 a.m.  

                               PM group at 1.00pm.   

Parents/Guardians are invited to join Early Start in 

Clondalkin library. All are welcome. 

 

CLOVER & Junior Infant Library Visit  

 
As a follow up to the CLOVER project  

Junior Infants will visit Clondalkin library. 

 

Monday 11th February. 9.45 Ms Mc Guinness Class 

Monday 11th February. 11.00 Ms Kivlehan’s Class 

Tuesday 12th February. 9.45 Ms Ahern’s Class 

Tuesday 12th February. 11.00 Ms Allman’s Class 

Parents/Guardians are invited to join your child in 

Clondalkin  library. All are welcome. 

 

Thank you for returning the CLOVER evaluation 

forms.  Dublin County Library supports the 

CLOVER project each year. Every Junior Infant 

pupil receives two books to keep. Dublin County 

library appreciates any feedback. If you have not 

already returned the CLOVER evaluation form 

please return to class teacher or to Ms Mac Mahon 

 

Mobile Library for 2nd Class 

 
2nd classes were very excited to get different library 

books from the mobile library last Monday 21st  

January. Enjoy reading them!  

 

Problem Solving Friday 

 
In order to develop the skill of problem solving in 

Maths, in our school, teachers will give each class a 

Maths problem to solve every Friday. The problem 

solver of the week, from each class, will receive a 

prize and a certificate from Mr. Traynor. 

Adult Classes 2019 

 
Yoga Classes 

 

When?    Friday January 25th - March 22nd 

Where?  Scoil Talbot Senior School hall. 

Time?    9.15- 10.15 a.m.  

 

Tin whistle 

 
Would you like to play the tin whistle at home with 

your child when they begin  learn it in 2nd class? 

Join a group in the Parents’ Room in the pre-fabs 
Every Monday 9.05 -10.00 –beginners 

Tin Whistles will be provided . 

 
Knitting & Sewing Classes 

 
Every Thursday 9:15-11:00.     

Beginners-Advanced 

Parents’ Room in the pre-fabs           

All levels are welcome! 

 

Walking Group 
Every Wednesday starting 23rd January at 9.10. 

Meet at Scoil Nano Nagle main  gates  

 

Parent Fundraising 

 
Parents are organising themselves to run in the 

Women’s Mini Marathon as a fundraiser for the 

school sensory room. As part of this event each 

participant will have a specially designed tee- shirt 

explaining the purpose of the fundraiser. 

We are asking the children from First and Second 

class to write on A4 paper the words “Scoil Nano 

Nagle” and on another A4 sheet “Sensory Room”. 

The idea is that the children will write in bubble or 

other attractive writing. They are invited to decorate 

it in any way they like.  

 

The parents will pick one design for the words 

“Scoil Nano Nagle” which will go on the front of 

the tee-shirts and similarly will pick one design for 

“Sensory Room”, which will go on the back of the 

tee-shirt along with a photograph of the sensory 

room. 

 

Entries should be submitted no later than 1st 

February 2019. Parents will collect all entries from 

the class teachers. 


